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Discontinuation Notification of LED 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 

of the following product. We acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers of 

the intent to exit products to enable our customers the ability to prepare for alternatives 

and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 

 

 

Product Concerned: 

 

LED 

 

Discontinued Products: 

 

 

Reason of discontinuation: 

      Cannot keep production line due to none production facility. 

 

Date of discontinuation: 

     -August 9, 2016 

PN’s being discontinued: 

PSL0101WBEC1;PSL0101WBFA1;SLR343BBT3F;SLR343EBT3F;SLR343WBD2PT52; 

SLA560BAT3F;SLA560BBT3F;SLA560EBT3F;SLA580BBT3F; 

SLA580EBT3F;SML011BBTT86;SMLF13WBDW1;SMLP12WBC7W1;SMLW56RGB1W1;SMLZ13WBD

AW1; 

SMLZ13WBDCW1;SML012BCTT86;SLR343WBD2PT52;SMLK19WBEDW1 

 

     Sincerely yours, 

                
     General Manager : Tetsuhiro Tanabe 


